
Small Business Façade Review Committee Meeting 

Friday, October 31, 2014 

11:30 am 

 Committee Members Present: 

 

Dean Grandin 

Tanya Wilder 

City Staff Present: 

Victoria Walker 

Pauline Eaton 

Kim King 

Guests Present: 

Jorge Boone (Applicant) 

Dean Grandin opened the meeting at 11:45am with introductions and volunteered to Chair the 

committee meeting. 

Mr. Boone provided a history of the Cameo Theater and overview of project.  Mr. Boone purchased the 

building two years ago and was unable to locate any historic photos of the structure.  An article in the 

Orlando Sentinel resulted in a member of the public finding one image.  Mr. Boone’s building tenants 

include SNAP Orlando and Fly South Music Company.   Hus desire is to modernize the building sign (LED 

lighting) while maintains the historic nature (same font, letter size). 

Dean Grandin commented that the City appreciates Mr. Boone’s efforts to restore the building sign and 

that the proposal is consistent with the historic nature of the building. 

Tanya Wilder moved to approve the application for the sign restoration at 1013 East Colonial Drive, with 

an exception to the program guidelines due to the historical nature of the sign and restoration effort. 

Dean Grandin seconded.. Motion passed unanimously. 

The next steps were discussed. The agreement will be drafted and go to the November 17
th

 City Council 

meeting for approval 

The Committee opened discussion/comments to the public. With none being present, the discussion 

was closed. 

Discussion of future Chairperson was discussed. Committee chairmanship will be discussed at next 

meeting. 

Tanya Wilder motioned to adjourn the meeting. Dean Grandin seconded. Motion passed unanimously.  

Meeting adjourned at 11:58am 

 


